
 

 

Tullamore Court Hotel, Tullamore 
20th March 2020   

 

The Chairperson and members of An Fóram Uisce cordially invite you to attend 
An Fóram’s symposium on Ireland’s Waters: Re-imagining the future 

 

 

Presentation titles are preliminary 

Please register by email before 5th  March  

include your name, organisation and food preferences  

with subject Symposium to  info@nationalwaterforum.ie   

 

Symposium on: 

Ireland’s Waters:  Re-imagining the future 

POSTPONED UNTIL 

AUTUMN 

owing to health risks 

associated with the   

Corona virus COVID-19 

Apologies for any inconvenience 
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